
 
 

HISD hosts application fairs to assist Pre-K bound 
families  

 

WHAT:   Houston Independent School District is currently accepting Pre-K applications 
for the 2022-2023 school year. To assist families, the district is hosting Pre-K 
Application Fairs at all elementary and early childhood campuses. During the 
application fairs, staff will be available to assist with the Pre-K application. 
Assistance is also available virtually at houstonisd.org/PKFair and over the 
phone at 713-556-4826. 
 
Parents/caregivers should bring the following documents: 

• Proof of address (such as a utility bill or lease) 

• Child’s original birth certificate 

• Child’s immunization records 

• Parent’s/Guardian’s identification 
  
WHO: HISD Student Enrollment Representative 
  
WHEN: Saturday, Jan. 14  

9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, Feb. 1  
3:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

  
WHERE: Neff Early Learning Center, 8200 Carvel Ln., 77036 

 
 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

